

Gen 1 Summer Program

Did you know that nationally approximately 18.8 percent of incoming students identified as being a first-generation college student?

Did you know that approximately 25 percent of incoming students at SHU identify as being a first-generation college student?

Did you know that 88% of the students who participated in our Gen 1 summer program returned after their first year?

Especially Designed for: Incoming first-year students who are the first in their family to attend college (neither parent graduated from a four-year institution). This program is for first-generation students who want to gain a deeper understanding of the college culture and what to expect from college, while meeting their fellow peers, faculty members and administrators. Students will also participate in an English and Math workshop designed to help prepare them for their coursework. Upon completion of the program students are eligible for a \$2,000 per semester scholarship if they earn more than a 3.0 grade point average in the fall semester and beyond.

Who is eligible: All incoming first-year students are welcome to join. Enrollment is limited to 50 students and is first come first served. Space is limited.

When: Sunday, August 11th- Sunday, August 18th, 2019 from 9am-3:30pm. Weekend events included.

<u>Deadline to Express Interest</u>: Students must confirm their attendance to Nicole Battaglia no later than August 1, 2019.

<u>Fees</u>: Seton Hall University offers this boot camp without charge to students. Light breakfast and lunch are included daily.

Housing is not provided during the duration of the program.

For More Information: Contact Nicole Battaglia at 973-275-4809.



What great minds can do.